
From: Steffan, Samuel 
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2007 2:12 PM 
To: MacDonald, Terry 
Cc: Flores, Vincent; Steffan, Samuel 
Subject: 070857 fiscal impact statement 

Terry, 

Attached is a fiscal impact statement for 070857.  There is no cost to the City.  Equipment 
and services are provided at no cost to the City, per FCC relocation rules.  MPD labor would 

be that which would normally maintain and repair the equipment being replaced 

thanks 

Samuel J. Steffan 
Communication Systems Manager 
Milwaukee Police Department 
office    414.935.7473 
mobile  414.405.5792 
pager   414.935.7875 
ssteff@milwaukee.gov 

 

 

 

From: MacDonald, Terry 
Sent: Wed 9/26/2007 4:12 PM 

To: Flores, Vincent 
Subject: FW: PW and PS file #070857 

 

Hi Inspector Flores,  

Could you send me a copy of the agreement and a fiscal note (Blank fiscal note attached) for the following file:  

070857 - Resolution authorizing the Milwaukee Police Department to execute relocation agreements with Cricket 

Communications and T-Mobile to surrender certain frequencies within the 2.1 GHz band in exchange for the 

provision of a replacement system. 

Thanks.  

Sincerely,  
 
Terry J. MacDonald, Staff Assistant  
City of Milwaukee, City Clerk's Office  
200 East Wells St., Room 205  
Milwaukee, WI 53202  
414-286-2233  
Fax: 414-286-3456  
Terry.Macdonald@milwaukee.gov  



-----Original Message-----  
From: Ruzinski, Anna  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 4:05 PM  
To: MacDonald, Terry; Flores, Vincent; Hoerig, Mary  
Subject: RE: PW and PS file #070857  

Terry,  
Inspector Flores has the agreement. There is no fiscal impact on the city. Anna  

-----Original Message-----  
From: MacDonald, Terry  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 4:02 PM  
To: Ruzinski, Anna  
Subject: RE: PW and PS file #070857  

 
Hi Deputy Inspector Ruzinski,  

This will be my last e-mail to you  

I need your help.  

Do you know who I can talk to about the attached file? I need a copy of the agreement and a fiscal note. The initials 

on the resolution are KMZ. 

Thanks.  

Sincerely,  
 
Terry J. MacDonald, Staff Assistant  
City of Milwaukee, City Clerk's Office  
200 East Wells St., Room 205  
Milwaukee, WI 53202  
414-286-2233  
Fax: 414-286-3456  
Terry.Macdonald@milwaukee.gov  

 
 
 
 


